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Press Release: For Immediate Release




May 22, 2009

For schools and media

Calling all Wayne County High School Students for

 “Intriguing Architecture” High School Photo Exhibit

The Wayne County Historical Society Museum of Wayne County History would like to involve Wayne County High School students in a new Student Photo Exhibit, “Intriguing Architecture”.  The exhibit will take place throughout the Museum and in the changing exhibit room with the preview party planned for November 5. 

The exhibit was conceptualized to go hand in hand with the summer/fall exhibit, “Legends and Haunts of Wayne County”. 

“The photographs do not necessarily have to be of “haunted” buildings,” said Executive Director of the Museum of Wayne County History, Larry Ann Evans. “But, strangely enough, most buildings where a legend develops or where people have some paranormal experience have intriguing architecture.”

Below are the regulations for entries:

· Photographs must me of any Wayne County man-made building, house or structure.

· All interested Wayne County High School students who are in 9-12 grade during the 2009-2010 school year may enter up to 3 photographs, in color or black and white for the exhibit. 

· Eligible entries must be hard copy photos on photographic paper, matte or glossy.

· Dimensions of the actual photograph must be either 4 x 6 or 8 x 10. 

· The photograph must be framed. Matting can be used with the photograph, the frame can be of any size. 

· Each entry must have the name, address, age of student, and title of the photo clearly printed on a label on the back of the frame. 

· The exhibit will not be juried, entries will be selected by the museum collections committee. If we have an overwhelming number of photographs, one per student will probably be selected. If not, if the student enters three, most probably all three will be on exhibit.

· All students whose photo was used for the exhibit will be listed in the exhibit program.

· Photos do not have to be printed or developed by the students. The only criteria there is that the student take the photograph. 

· Digitally or artistically enhanced photos are allowed. We would like the photographs on exhibit to be as varied and creative as possible.

All entries must be received by the Museum by Monday October 26.  The preview party for this exhibit will be Thurs. November 5 at 7pm and all students, educators and family are invited to attend to see the photo exhibit. Photos will be returned to the students when the exhibit closes at the end of December.

